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I have been a patient of naturopathic physicians since the mid 90s and they provide 

just as much if not more of a value than conventional physicians who only spend a 

fraction of time with patients during a visit. Naturopathic physicians deserve to be 

compensated accordingly as they are equally educated and qualified.  

 

Please vote for this bill to protect and validate their value as a healthcare practitioner 

to receive fair compensation from insurance carriers. 


